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Equine Applied and Clinical Nutrition E-Book Raymond J.
Geor 2013-01-31 Equine Applied and Clinical Nutrition is
a comprehensive text resource on the nutrition and
feeding management of horses. Over 20 experts from
around the world share their wisdom on a topic of
central relevance to all equine practitioners and the
equine community generally. Both basic and applied
(including healthy and diseased animals) nutrition and
feeding management of horses and other equids (i.e.
ponies, donkeys, wild equids) are covered. The book will
appeal to a wide audienc: undergraduate and postgraduate students in equine science and veterinary
medicine, veterinarians, equine nutritionists, horse
trainers and owners. The clinical component will
strengthen the appeal for equine veterinarians. Equine
Applied and Clinical Nutrition will be a "must have" for
anyone involved in the care of horses, ponies and other
equids. The book is divided into 3 parts: Basic or core
nutrition in this context refers to digestive physiology
of the horse and the principles of nutrition. Applied
nutrition deals with the particular types of foods, and
how to maintain an optimum diet through various life
stages of the horse. You might characterize this aspect
as prevention of disease through diet. Clinical
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nutrition covers various diseases induced by poor diet,
and their dietary treatment and management. It also
looks at specific feeding regimes useful in cases
disease not specifically induced by diet. Authoritative,
international contributions Strong coverage of clinical
aspects either omitted from or only sparsely dealt with
elsewhere Full colour throughout The only clinical
equine nutrition book
Postmodernism’s Role in Latin American Literature H.
Weldt-Basson 2010-06-21 Augusto Roa Bastos (1917-2005),
winner of the prestigious Cervantes prize, is one of the
most important Latin American writers of the twentieth
century. This commemorative collection consists of
articles by nine scholars reflecting upon the postmodern
nature of the Paraguayan author s literary production
and his place in world literature. The volume includes
articles on the author s screenplays, his masterpiece,
the dictator novel I The Supreme, his short stories,
feminist approaches to Roa Bastos s novels, reflections
on the writer s Guarani poetry, and a study of the
complex, intertextual relationships between his novel El
fiscal and his other texts.
Jacques-Laurent Agasse, 1767-1849 Jacques Laurent Agasse
1988
Zoo Animal Nutrition Joeke Nijboer 2000
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Manual of Equine Lameness Gary M. Baxter 2011-11-15
Manual of Equine Lameness provides essential information
on equine lameness diagnostics and treatment in an easyto-use format ideal for the clinical setting. A
clinically relevant distillation of topics from Adams
and Stashak's Lameness in Horses, this text offers a
quick introduction and fast access to key information.
An accompanying DVD includes practical supplements,
including additional anatomical images, video clips
demonstrating key procedures such as perineural and
intrasynovial injections, and examples of lameness
conditions in motion. Designed for use in daily
practice, the book is presented in brief chapters
carefully formatted to maximize the usefulness for
practicing veterinarians. Manual of Equine Lameness is
an invaluable resource to any veterinarian treating
lameness in horses and an ideal reference for veterinary
students wanting to learn the fundamentals of lameness.
Nutrition and feeding of the broodmare N. Miraglia
2006-09-12 www.wageningenacademic.com/eaap120
Caribbean Literature in Transition, 1970-2020: Volume 3
Ronald Cummings 2021-02-28 The period from the 1970s to
the present day has produced an extraordinarily rich and
diverse body of Caribbean writing that has been widely
acclaimed. Caribbean Literature in Transition, 1970-2020
traces the region's contemporary writings across the
established genres of prose, poetry, fiction and drama
into emerging areas of creative non-fiction, memoir and
speculative fiction with a particular attention on
challenging the narrow canon of Anglophone male writers.
It maps shifts and continuities between late twentieth
century and early twenty-first century Caribbean
literature in terms of innovations in literary form and
style, the changing role and place of the writer, and
shifts in our understandings of what constitutes the
political terrain of the literary and its sites of
struggle. Whilst reaching across language divides and
multiple diasporas, it shows how contemporary Caribbean
Literature has focused its attentions on social
complexity and ongoing marginalizations in its continued
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preoccupations with identity, belonging and freedoms.
Farmers Club Journal 1887
DIZIONARIO FRANCESE, ITALIANO, INGLESE ALFRED ELWES 1856
Emerging Equine Science J. Alliston 2004-01-01 The
importance of the equine industry to the rural economy
is now beginning to be recognised. Because the horse is
not treated as an agricultural animal, little money has
been put into research. Nevertheless, many organizations
have been increasing research activities, and this book
pulls together the results of recent thinking.
Applied equine nutrition and training A. Lindner
2007-07-13 The content of this book arises from the
Equine NUtrition COnference - Practice (ENUCO) 2007. The
purpose of the conference is to supply scientifically
validated practical hints and state of the art knowledge
on equine nutrition and training. The topics dealt with
in this publication are: - News on equine nutrition,
training and medicine (2005-06). - Noteworthy changes to
the Horse Nutrition Requirements by the National
Research Council of USA. - Relevance and standardization
of the terms Glycaemic Index and Glycaemic Response. The role of nutrition in colic. - The use of herbs in
the management of hyperadrenocorticism and other
hormonal diseases of horses. - Diagnosis and management
of insulin resistance and equine metabolic syndrome
(EMS) in horses. - Food-allergy in horses.
Applied equine nutrition A. Lindner 2005-09-12 The
content of this book gives scientifically validated
practical hints or state of the art knowledge to
veterinarians, breeders, riders and members of the feed
industry on:the nutrition of endurance horses;the
nutrition of growing horses to reduce prevalence of
developmental orthopedic disease;strategies to cope with
exertional rhabdomyolysis; and on the importance of
nutrition for the maintenance and rehabilitation of
health of teeth, hooves and the gastrointestinal tract
without which a horse is no horse.
Ridpath's History of the World John Clark Ridpath 1907
WAAP Book of the Year ... A. Rosati 2006
Applied equine nutrition and training Arno Lindner
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2015-08-06 This book describes recent developments on
equine nutrition and rehabilitation. Experts provide
reviews on feeding horses with roughage only and with
medicinal plants, as well as insight in the potential
importance of monitoring the urine of horses for
mycotoxins. Information on the effect of supplementing
the diet of horses with dimethylglycine and aleurone
complement the nutritive information. Moreover,
overviews are given on managing the whole horse instead
of the lesioned tissues only and inform on a new tool to
monitor the effect of measures taken. In addition, there
is very specific information on the effect of training
horses included. The book will be of interest to those
working in the field of equine sports nutrition, science
and medicine.
Applied equine nutrition and training Arno Lindner
2011-09-30 This book contains specialised information on
the nutrition and training of the horse. Practical hints
can be drawn from studies showing how apes indicate to
us plants which have medicinal properties that can then
be applied to equine treatment and also have an effect
in nutraceuticals. Overviews are given on the potential
of total mixed rations for the future of horse feeding
and the practical feeding of obese horses and ponies.
Nutrition considerations are given to avoid medical
conditions. Methods used for performance diagnosis and
training guidance of human athletes are applied here to
equine management. In addition, training techniques
which reduce the risk of back injury in the horse are
explored and a review of the riders interaction with the
horse is provided. Practical nutritional information
acquired through research is applied to all aspects of
managing endurance racehorses. Finally, expanded
abstracts of original research are provided in very
diverse fields of nutrition and training of horses. All
those concerned with training, riding and feeding in the
equine industry will benefit from the contents.
Death and the King's Horseman Wole Soyinka 2015-04-23
Elesin Oba, the King's Horseman, has a single destiny.
When the King dies, he must commit ritual suicide and
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lead his King's favourite horse and dog through the
passage to the world of the ancestors. A British
Colonial Officer, Pilkings, intervenes to prevent the
death and arrests Elesin. The play is a set text for
NEAB GCSE, NEAB A Level and NEAB A/S Level. 'A
masterpiece of 20th century drama' - Guardian "A
transfixing work of modern world drama" (Independent);
"clearly a masterpiece. . . he achieves the full impact
of Greek tragedy" (Irving Wardle, Independent on
Sunday); "the action of the play is as inevitable and
eloquent as in Antigone: a clash of values and cultures
so fundamental that tragedy issues: a tragedy for each
individual, each tribe" (Michael Schmidt, Daily
Telegraph)
Applied Equine Nutrition Arno Lindner 2007
Breve diccionario etimologico de la lengua espanola
Guido Gómez de Silva 1985 The main purpose of this
etymological dictionary is to trace each Spanish word as
far back as possible in order to acquaint the reader
with the history of the evolution of the Spanish
language; another of its aims is to help students learn
vocabulary, e.g., the English word 'sky' does not help
English speaking persons learn the Spanish work 'cielo'
but the English word 'celestial' does. Etymology is the
history of words, and, as words stand for things, it is
also the history of things, and therefore of
civilisation. The words analyzed in this dictionary
cover every area of human endeavor, including science
and technology; in addition to words, the book contains
certain phrases, and many affixes. Although some Spanish
words are not of Indo-European origin, most of them are.
In view of the proportion of words with similar
etymologies in certain languages, this Spanish
etymological dictionary can also be used to find the
origin of thousands of English, French, Italian and
Portuguese words as well as that of many words from
other languages. Many Indo-European roots are
represented in Spanish words and therefore this
dictionary forms a complete picture of Indo-European
etymology. This etymological dictionary is of great
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value to all those working with, or interested in, the
Spanish language. As a reference work it should be on
the shelves of school, university and general public
libraries as well as other appropriate reference
libraries. It is of particular value to students and
teachers of Spanish and to translators and conference
interpreters.
Equine Exercise Physiology Kenneth William Hinchcliff
2008 Equine Exercise Physiology provides the most up-todate, in-depth coverage of the basic sciences required
for an understanding of the physiology of the equine
athlete. This book provides a thorough grounding in the
basic physiology of each body system and in particular
the responses of each body system to exercise and
training. It is the ideal resource for those interested
in equine exercise physiology: undergraduate and postgraduate students in exercise science, comparative
physiology, biology and veterinary science; veterinary
students; horse trainers and owners of sport horses;
journalists writing in equine specialty magazines; and
interested lay persons. Topics include: the
musculoskeletal system and physiology; tendon, ligament
and joint physiology; the biomechanics of locomotion;
respiratory, cardiovascular and gastrointestinal
systems; metabolism and nutritional management;
thermoregulation; hematology and immunology Written by
the top experts currently working in the area of equine
exercise physiology Designed for those seeking
comprehensive information in a digestible format about
the basic science of equine exercise physiology, rather
than the clinical aspects Over 250 high quality
illustrations that amplify and illustrate important
points Information available in a readily accessible
format.
Biomedical Visualisation Paul M. Rea 2020-06-02 This
edited book explores the use of technology to enable us
to visualise the life sciences in a more meaningful and
engaging way. It will enable those interested in
visualisation techniques to gain a better understanding
of the applications that can be used in visualisation,
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imaging and analysis, education, engagement and
training. The reader will be able to explore the
utilisation of technologies from a number of fields to
enable an engaging and meaningful visual representation
of the biomedical sciences, with a focus in this volume
related to anatomy, and clinically applied scenarios.
The first eight chapters examine a variety of tools,
techniques, methodologies and technologies which can be
utilised to visualise and understand biological and
medical data. This includes web-based 3D visualisation,
ultrasound, virtual and augmented reality as well as
functional connectivity magnetic resonance imaging,
storyboarding and a variety of stereoscopic and 2D-3D
transitions in learning. The final two chapters examine
the pedagogy behind digital techniques and tools from
social media to online distance learning techniques.
Male & Female Circumcision Sami Awad Aldeeb Abu-Sahlieh
2001 "Originally published in Arabic and also translated
into French, Dr. Aldeeb now makes his landmark study of
male and female circumcision available to an English
speaking audience. Dr. Aldeeb is an advocate in the
Swiss Institute of Comparative Law and a leading figure
in human rights issues. This major work explores the
issues of circumcision in Judaism, Christianity, and
Islam from religious, legal, medical, and social
perspectives. It serves as both a major reference work
for the subject and a monumental statement of human
rights."
The Internet of Toys Giovanna Mascheroni 2019-02-21 The
Internet of Toys (IoToys) is a developing market within
our Internet of Things (IoT) ecosystem. This book
examines the rise of internet-connected toys and aims to
anticipate the opportunities and risks of IoToys before
their widespread diffusion. Contributors to this volume
each provide a critical analysis of the design,
production, regulation, representation and consumption
of internet-connected toys. In order to address the
theoretical, methodological and policy questions that
arise from the study of these new playthings, and
contextualise the diverse opportunities and challenges
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that IoToys pose to educators, families and children
themselves, the chapters engage with notions of
mediatization, datafication, robotification, connected
and post-digital play. This timely engagement with a key
transformation in children’s play will appeal to all
readers interested in understanding the social uses and
consequences of IoToys, and primarily to researchers and
students in children and media, early childhood studies,
media and communications, sociology, education, social
psychology, law and design.
Biomaterials and Applications Tawee Tunkasiri 2012-04-25
Volume is indexed by Thomson Reuters CPCI-S (WoS). These
proceedings bring together the invited and contributed
articles presented at Chiang Mai International
Conference on Biomaterials & Applications (CMICBA 2011).
The main emphasis of the conference was placed on (a)
biomaterials science and related disciplines, including
mathematics, physics, biology and chemistry, in
conjunction with (b) applications of biomaterials in
areas such as life sciences, cosmetics, agriculture and
the environment.
The growing horse: nutrition and prevention of growth
disorders V. Juliand 2005-04-29 This book provides an
outstanding synthesis of the biology and the
physiopathology of growth and of the nutritional
requirements necessary for feeding the healthy growing
horse. The basic knowledge is presented in main reports
dealing with experimental and field studies on the
following categories: growth and development; energy and
protein requirements; minerals and vitamins requirements
and the role of nutrition on developmental diseases.
Sections end with applications for end users. These
materials are the first step of further discussion on
the evaluation and prediction of the requirements of the
different types of horses covered in the scope of the
working group of the Horse commission of the European
Association for Animal Production. This book is of
interest to all those working with horses including
trainers, breeders veterinarians and horse owners.
Dizionario italiano ed inglese Giuseppe Baretti 1832
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Applied equine nutrition A. Lindner 2005-09-12 The
content of this book gives scientifically validated
practical hints or state of the art knowledge to
veterinarians, breeders, riders and members of the feed
industry on: - the nutrition of endurance horses; - the
nutrition of growing horses to reduce prevalence of
developmental orthopedic disease; - strategies to cope
with exertional rhabdomyolysis; - and on the importance
of nutrition for the maintenance and rehabilitation of
health of teeth, hooves and the gastrointestinal tract
without which a horse is no horse.
Deutsche Nationalbibliographie und Bibliographie der im
Ausland erschienenen deutschsprachigen
Veröffentlichungen 2009
The Trotula Monica H. Green 2001-03-19 The Trotula was
the most influential compendium on women's medicine in
medieval Europe. Scholarly debate has long focused on
the traditional attribution of the work to the
mysterious Trotula, said to have been the first female
professor of medicine in eleventh- or twelfth-century
Salerno, just south of Naples, then the leading center
of medical learning in Europe. Yet as Monica H. Green
reveals in her introduction to this first edition of the
Latin text since the sixteenth century, and the first
English translation of the book ever based upon a
medieval form of the text, the Trotula is not a single
treatise but an ensemble of three independent works,
each by a different author. To varying degrees, these
three works reflect the synthesis of indigenous
practices of southern Italians with the new theories,
practices, and medicinal substances coming out of the
Arabic world. Arguing that these texts can be understood
only within the intellectual and social context that
produced them, Green analyzes them against the
background of historical gynecological literature as
well as current knowledge about women's lives in
twelfth-century southern Italy. She examines the history
and composition of the three works and introduces the
reader to the medical culture of medieval Salerno from
which they emerged. Among her findings is that the
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second of the three texts, "On the Treatments for
Women," does derive from the work of a Salernitan woman
healer named Trota. However, the other two texts—"On the
Conditions of Women" and "On Women's Cosmetics"—are
probably of male authorship, a fact indicating the
complex gender relations surrounding the production and
use of knowledge about the female body. Through an
exhaustive study of the extant manuscripts of the
Trotula, Green presents a critical edition of the socalled standardized Trotula ensemble, a composite form
of the texts that was produced in the mid-thirteenth
century and circulated widely in learned circles. The
facing-page complete English translation makes the work
accessible to a broad audience of readers interested in
medieval history, women's studies, and premodern systems
of medical thought and practice.
Index Veterinarius 2006
1001 Colorado Place Names Maxine Benson 1994 This volume
discusses how place names in Colorado originated and
what changes they have undergone. 63 counties, 716
settlements and 56 fourteeners (peaks above 14,000 feet)
along with other places known for their historical,
geographical, geological or onomastic significance are
included.
Norman Kings of Sicily and the Rise of the Anti-Islamic
Critique Joshua C. Birk 2017-01-11 This book is an
investigative study of Christian and Islamic relations
in the kingdom of Sicily during the eleventh and twelfth
centuries. It has three objectives. First, it
establishes how and why the Norman rulers of Sicily, all
of whom were Christians, incorporated Muslim soldiers,
farmers, scholars, and bureaucrats into the formation of
their own royal identities and came to depend on their
Muslim subjects to project and enforce their political
power. Second, it examines how the Islamic influence
within the Sicilian court drew little scrutiny, and even
less criticism, from intellectuals in the wider world of
Latin Christendom during the time period. Finally, it
contextualizes and explains the eventual emergence of
Christian popular violence against Muslims in Sicily in
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the latter half of the twelfth century and the evolution
of a wider discourse of anti-Islamic sentiment
throughout Western Europe.
Our Kind Marvin Harris 1990-09-26 Writing with the same
wit, humor, and style of his earlier bestsellers, noted
anthropologist Marvin Harris traces our roots and views
our destiny.
Cheese Problems Solved P L H McSweeney 2007-06-30 Cheese
is a unique food product which requires a significant
amount of scientific knowledge to be produced
successfully. However, due to the many, complex and
interrelated changes which occur during cheese
manufacture and ripening, it is still not possible to
guarantee the production of premium quality cheese.
Written by an international team of renowned
contributors, Cheese problems solved provides responses
to over 200 of the most frequently asked questions about
cheese and the cheese-making process, in a unique and
practical question-and-answer format. Opening chapters
concentrate on queries regarding the preparation of
cheese milk, the conversion of milk to curd, the
ripening process, pathogens, cheese analysis and
nutritional aspects of cheese amongst other issues. The
latter half of the book discusses particular types of
cheeses such as Cheddar, Grana-type cheeses, Mozzarella,
Dutch-type, Swiss and Blue cheeses, to name but a few.
Edited by a leading expert and with contributions from
specialists within the field, Cheese problems solved is
an essential reference and problem solving manual for
professionals and trainees in the cheese industry.
Provides responses to over 200 of the most frequently
asked questions about cheese and the cheese-making
process An essential reference and problem solving
manual for professionals and trainees in the cheese
industry Benefit from the knowledge of leading
specialists in the field
Opera in Seventeenth-Century Venice Ellen Rosand
2007-10-09 "In this elegantly constructed study of the
early decades of public opera, the conflicts and
cooperation of poets, composers, managers, designers,
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and singers—producing the art form that was soon to
sweep the world and that has been dominant ever
since—are revealed in their first freshness."—Andrew
Porter "This will be a standard work on the subject of
the rise of Venetian opera for decades. Rosand has
provided a decisive contribution to the reshaping of the
entire subject. . . . She offers a profoundly new view
of baroque opera based on a solid documentary and
historical-critical foundation. The treatment of the
artistic self-consciousness and professional activities
of the librettists, impresarios, singers, and composers
is exemplary, as is the examination of their reciprocal
relations. This work will have a positive effect not
only on studies of 17th-century, but on the history of
opera in general."—Lorenzo Bianconi
History, Literature, Critical Theory Dominick LaCapra
2013-05-15 In History, Literature, Critical Theory,
Dominick LaCapra continues his exploration of the
complex relations between history and literature, here
considering history as both process and representation.
A trio of chapters at the center of the volume concern
the ways in which history and literature (particularly
the novel) impact and question each other. In one of the
chapters LaCapra revisits Gustave Flaubert, pairing him
with Joseph Conrad. Other chapters pair J. M. Coetzee
and W. G. Sebald, Jonathan Littell’s novel The Kindly
Ones and Saul Friedländer’s two-volume, prizewinning
history Nazi Germany and the Jews. A recurrent motif of
the book is the role of the sacred, its problematic
status in sacrifice, its virulent manifestation in
social and political violence (notably the Nazi
genocide), its role or transformations in literature and
art, and its multivalent expressions in "postsecular"
hopes, anxieties, and quests. LaCapra concludes the
volume with an essay on the place of violence in the
thought of Slavoj Žižek. In LaCapra’s view Žižek’s
provocative thought "at times has uncanny echoes of
earlier reflections on, or apologies for, political and
seemingly regenerative, even sacralized violence."
The Routledge Spanish Bilingual Dictionary of Psychology
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and Psychiatry Steven Kaplan 2011-02-01 The Routledge
Spanish Bilingual Dictionary of Psychology and
Psychiatry contains over 100,000 entries making this the
most comprehensive and up-to-date dictionary of its
kind. The Dictionary provides concise, comprehensive and
current coverage of every word or phrase used in the
study and practice of psychiatry and psychology. This
valuable reference tool covers all disciplines and subdisciplines, both research-based and clinical. This is a
vital resource to those in the healthcare professions,
to academicians and to those who work in translation
and/or interpretation, healthcare and the law who are in
contact with the English and Spanish speaking
communities.
Diccionario Ingles-Español-Tagalog Sofronio G. Calderon
1915
Diccionario Inglés de la Universidad de Chicago
University of Chicago 2002 Incorporating new words and
meanings from both languages, the fifth edition of this
well-received Spanish dictionary offers speakers of both
Spanish and English a valuable bilingual resource for
navigating these languages. (Reference)
Nutrition of the exercising horse M. Saastamoinen
2008-07-05 The exercising horse competes at various
levels in different disciplines and is also increasingly
used for leisure riding and driving as well as hobby
farming and agritourism. This varied use of the horse of
today creates challenges for those who are responsible
for the feeding of horses, as well as to feed producers
and manufacturers.This book provides an outstanding
synthesis of knowledge in physiology and metabolism,
nutritional requirements and feeding strategies. Use of
performance aids and the question of feed contaminants
and doping are explained and discussed according to EU
legislation on the marketing and use of animal feeds and
doping rules in horse sports. The improved knowledge and
understanding of the background of the horse's
performance and nutritional physiology helps to meet the
nutritional requirements of working (or exercising)
horses such that their genetic potential can be used
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properly.This book discusses the following seven
subjects: -nutrients and tissue metabolism; adaptations; -energy requirements; -protein
requirements; -mineral, electrolytes and vitamins
requirements and function; -feeding strategies; performance aids and feed contaminants and doping.This
book is the fourth step of further discussion on the
evaluation and prediction of the requirements of
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different types of horses covered in the scope of the
working group Nutrition of the Horse commission at
European Association of Animal Production (EAAP). All
those concerned by racing, riding and feeding in equine
industry will enjoy this valuable resource. It is a
reference book for scientists, veterinarians, advisers
and practioneers in the equine industry, as well as for
teachers and students in equine science.
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